
[image: image5.png]



Daventry Rd, Southam, Warwickshire. CV47 1PS

Tel: (01926) 812512   Fax: (01926) 812521   

www.st-marys-southam.warwickshire.sch.uk


Dear Parents and Carers,                                                                                                           17 March 2020
CORONAVIRUS COVID-19 UPDATE
I am writing to inform you of the following cancellations and changes caused by the risks presented by gatherings regarding Coronavirus:

Breakfast and After School club for now remains open; however moving into next week I may have to close it due to lack of staff as more measures kick in.

Opening of the Prayer Garden/ Refreshments & Cake Sale – Cancelled.
Celebration Assemblies - these will still go ahead but I would ask parents not to come for now.

Netball will continue for Year 5/6 - however the side gate will be locked and I ask parents and siblings from secondary schools not to come and watch, plus children will be released from Reception area one by one- parents meet them in front of school.
Football this will be held here on Friday but the side gate will be locked- I ask parents and siblings from secondary schools not to come and watch, plus children will be released from Reception area one by one- parents meet them in front of school.
Nursery parents please do not come into the Reception area but stay outside when picking up your children.
School Trips will all be cancelled, both the Year 1/2 trip to Coventry Cathedral and the Year 5/6 to Stratford. Payments made will be refunded.
Mass on the 24th March will be cancelled

Volunteers will be asked not to come in during this difficult period.

Lettings have been cancelled already or will be cancelled.
Yesterday, the Government introduced new guidance on whole household isolation in response to the coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak:
Thank you in advance for your cooperation and support during this uncertain time.
If any member of your household shows symptoms of coronavirus, then all household members must stay at home and not leave the house for 14 days. The 14-day period starts from the day when the first person in the house became ill. It is likely that people living within a household will infect each other or be infected already. Staying at home for 14 days will greatly reduce the overall amount of infection the household could pass on to others in the community. 
For further information please call 0800 046 8687 or Email DfE.coronavirushelpline@education.gov.uk    Opening hours: 8am to 6pm (Monday to Friday)

Other up and coming events will be considered nearer the time and cancellations will be on the newsletter and school website.
Yours sincerely,
Mrs J Price

Headteacher
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